


REGULAR MEETING OF SUPERVISORS
RANGER DRAINAGE DISTRICT
March 06, 2024

     The regular meeting of the Ranger Drainage District was held on March 6, 2024, at 6:00 P.M. at the District office located at 19950 Nugent Street, Orlando Florida 32833.  Present were Supervisors Dave Mauck, Russ Bayersdorf and Mike Nolan. There was one landowner in attendance.

CONSENT AGENDA
     Treasurer’s report, regular meeting minutes of February 7, 2024; driveway permits, and “other” permits were approved as submitted.  The disbursements were authorized.
  	
VARIANCE REQUEST UNIT 3A TR114 QUINELLA
The landowner agrees to hold harmless the Ranger Drainage District, with respect to the variance request, of any implications for future liability, which may or may not arise, due to the floor elevation discrepancy of 0.50 feet below the standard elevation. The Variance Indemnity Agreement is recorded with Orange County Comptroller for public, future reference at the cost of the landowner and so the variance was approved by the Board. 

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 6:15 P.M.
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